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On Tuesday, June 10, 2014, the Fairfield Warde High School 
Woodworking program will hold the annual student project 
exhibit from 7-8:30 PM in the Wood Shop (A-6) at Fairfield 
Warde High School. The event is open to the public. On display 
will be the projects and furniture that were built by Warde 
students throughout the year. All levels of the Woodworking 
program, beginner through advanced, will be represented. Prior 
to the evening exhibit, the projects will be displayed in the 
Student Showcase throughout the day for students and staff. 
They will then be reviewed by a panel of judges who will award 
ribbons and certificates for outstanding workmanship, quality 
and achievement. The evening exhibit is a proud moment for 
the woodworker students.  

The woodworking facility is located at the rear of the building 
where there is plenty of parking.   

John Kassay 

F.W.H.S. Woodworking 

 

   
 


